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51st Session – Bangladesh

Recommendations to the UN Committee on the Rights of the Child

Prepared by Child Helpline International and member helplines – January 2009

___________________________________________________________________________
Recommendation 1

Government support for the helpline should ensure the helpline meets international quality standards, and reaches more children by: 

· Allocation of a 4 digit toll-free number, specifically the 1098 number for the SAARC countries. The number should be toll-free for land lines and mobile phones. 

· The toll-free number should be accessible to all divisions of Bangladesh.

· raising awareness amongst children

· allocating appropriate resources to the marginalised child 

· allocating financial resources to support long-term strategy including for training and capacity building to meet international quality standards
· including greater child participation in the development of programmes,  and ensure that relevant legislation is fully implemented

Recommendation 2 

The Government should work in greater partnership with the helpline by: 

· acknowledging the helpline as a tool for child protection 

· considering the child helpline a viable source for data on children’s issues

· facilitating the partnership with its responsible entities strengthening the child protection system in the country (for example – child protection units within the local Social Support Directorates, schools, health services, etc.)

Recommendation 3

The Government should recruit qualified counsellors for children in schools to address and promote youth-friendly reproductive health services

· recruiting qualified psychologists and/or social workers in each school (legally at the moment there is a possibility of recruiting only one pedagogical adviser in a school with minimum 500 pupils)

· recruiting highly qualified medical doctors and/or nurses

· allocating appropriate resources for training both of  the above groups

Background:

Bangladesh child helpline is operated by Bangladesh Shishu Adhikar Forum (BSAF) with cooperation from Aparajeyo Bangladesh and is not available 24 hours or daily. If the helpline is available through an easy to remember four digit, toll-free 24 hours numbers, with current technologies and infrastructure, it has the potential to reach more than 1.3 million calls annually
. The national child helpline is not currently toll-free for land lines and mobiles. The Danish International Development Agency provides financial support for the helpline service.
For more information please contact Child Helpline International:

Johan Martens, Advocacy Officer, Child Helpline International

Tel: 
+ 31 (0)20 528 9625

Fax: 
+ 31 (0)20 638 7655 

johan@childhelplineinternational.org

www.childhelplineinternational.org
� Based on a study by McKinsey consulting company. Data used from ITU (2007) and Unicef (2006).
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